
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Date:   22 June 2022                 Reference: PCG NTM 297-2022 

(HD 285/22) 
        

Subject   : NAVPHIL.INFORMATION       No. of Pages:   1 
 

 ____________________MESSAGE____________________ 
 

NAVPHIL 182/22 – BOHOL, N. COAST, OLANGO CHANNEL – CABLE REPAIR 
 

BEN LINE AGENCIES PHILIPPINES INC., UTILIZING “CS CABLE 
RETRIEVER”, WILL CONDUCT SUBMARINE CABLE REPAIR FROM 01 JULY 
TO 01 AUGUST 2022 ALONG THE ROUTE WITH THE FOLLOWING DETAILS: 

 
 

1  10° 13.247'N., 124° 05.851'E 
2  10° 13.092'N., 124° 05.851'E 
3  10° 12.901'N., 124° 05.851'E 
4  10° 12.624'N., 124° 05.851'E 
5  10° 12.368'N., 124° 05.851'E 
6  10° 12.065'N., 124° 05.851'E 
7  10° 11.431'N., 124° 05.851'E 
8  10° 11.048'N., 124° 05.851'E 
9  10° 10.728'N., 124° 05.851'E 
10  10° 10.513'N., 124° 05.851'E 

 
 

ALL SHIPS/WATERCRAFTS TRANSITING THE VICINITY OF THE ABOVE- 
MENTIONED AREA ARE ADVISED TO TAKE NOTE OF THE INFORMATION 
AND TAKE NECESSARY PRECAUTIONARY MEASURES AT ALL TIMES. 

 
CANCEL THIS NAVIGATIONAL WARNING ON 02 AUGUST 2022. 

 
 
 
 
 

           CAPTAIN ANTONIO G VALENZUELA JR 

                  Officer-in-Charge, Hydrography Branch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please e-mail maritime.affairs@namria.gov.ph if any part of this message is not received 
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